
Date: Sun, Apr 19, 2020 at 4:00 PM +0300 
Subject: Appreciation mail 
To: <principal@yaraschool.net> 
Cc: <leelab@yaraschool.net> 
 

Respected maam, 
This is to bring to your notice that my son Arish Hasan studying in LKG D in Yara Int 
School started to attend the online classes from today. 
I as a parent really appreciate this gesture of your school.I would really love to 
mention the way Fahima teacher with her team took the class today; it was really 
commendable. As it was the very first class and totally a new concept for everyone 
the teachers did their job very nicely. 
Once again i really thank u and your team for all the efforts which are being put into 
to make our kids bloom. 
 
Thanking you.                 
Yours sincerely, 
Dr.Azra Rizvi 
 


